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Hinshaw's Annmarie Giblin and Laura Knittle Discuss
Cyber Insurance Protection at the 6th Annual EdTech
Conference for Independent Schools

June 23, 2022
Virtual Event

Partners Annmarie Giblin and Laura Knittle participated at the 6th Annual
EdTech Conference for Independent Schools on June 23, 2022, and spoke on a
panel titled "Cyber Insurance: How to Ensure Your School is Protected." The
discussion focused on the basics of cyber insurance, how schools can prepare
for underwriting, general cybersecurity controls, and best practices.

To view the schedule of sessions, visit The 6th Annual EdTech Conference for
Independent Schools website.
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